Miller, Kansas
Oct. 91, 1958

Pra Fs LealloN
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In a recent issue of the paper 1 saw where you were
planning a basketball clinic Dec, drd and are the

school& of the Missouri Valley region were to be the
guests of the University. While I am a little out of that
region, I wondered if we could be included in the

clinic and game? I have a squad of 20 boys who are

very much interested in the game and since I am a K. U.
grad, naturally I sing the praises of Dr, Allen and

his teams. For those reasons any favor will be greatly
appreciated,

Sincerely, -

William E. Hodges



